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iRahall�Announces H.H;S. Grant For Marshall

Washington, D.C. -� Fourth District Rep. Nick Rahall (D�WV) today

announced that the Department of Health and Human Services awarded a

grant to Marshall University&#39;s School of Medicine;
"The National Heart, Lung, and Blood Institute at H.H.S. has

awarded $55,921 to Marhsall University&#39;s School of Medicine for

research into the role of Endothelinm in Pulmonary Vaspreactivity,"

Rep. Rahall said. "I am pleased that the Department of Health and
Human Services has seen the capabilities of the Medical School at

Marshall and is now turning to them for needed research into the

causes of heart and respiratory disease."
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